Minutes of the Adel Historic Preservation Commission
November 16, 2021 at Adel Public Library — 8:00 p.m.

Members present: Rich Hugh, Vonz Odem, Deb Christensen, Bob Hall Absent: Cori Pickett
City: None Visitor: Chris Brocka

Chair Rich Hughes called the meeting to order at 8:10 p.m.

Minutes of the October 2021 regular meetings were approved with correction (moved by Vonz and
seconded by Bob).

Website: Chris Brocka of G-Rafics discussed the website and database. Website content ideas were
discussed. He also went into some detail on hosting access to the server, domain name(s) issues, and
security. He will get a proposal to us in a month, and it would take approximately two months for
design.

State Anniversary & Adel Anniversary: Questions about time capsules were discussed. Bob talked with
the history teacher in September, who was interested, but has had no recent conversation regarding
this. Rich distributed a choral reading with an accounting of the history of Adel.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:07 p.m.

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Adel Historic Preservation Commission is December 21, 2021
at 8:00 p.m. at Adel City Hall.

Respectfully submitted
Deb Christensen
AHPC Secretary



